## The IUE Users' Committee

The IUE Users' Committee is an advisory body whose membership is comprised of astronomers with an active interest in furthering research with the IUE. The committee meets semi-annually with IUE Project personnel to review spacecraft, scientific instrument and Observatory status and to discuss questions of Observatory policy with the Project. Committee members serve for two and one-half years; new members are elected by the committee at each meeting. Non-members wishing to provide inputs for Users' Committee discussion are encouraged to contact members at their home institutions. The Committee's current membership is given below. The next Users' Committee meeting is scheduled for September 27-28, 1982.

Member/Institution	Term Expires
Dr. Lawrence Aller University of California, Los Angeles	Fall, 1983
Dr. Thomas R. Ayres LASP, University of Colorado	Fall, 1983
Dr. Anne P. Cowley University of Michigan	Fall, 1984
Dr. Reginald J. Dufour William Marsh Rice University	Spring, 1983
Dr. Paul D. Feldman Johns Hopkins University	Fall, 1982
Dr. Karen R.H. Hackney Western Kentucky University	Spring, 1984
Dr. Lee W. Hartmann Center for Astrophysics	Fall, 1982
Dr. J. Keith Kalinowski IUE Operations Scientist NASA Goddard Space Flight Center	
Dr. Yoji Kondo, Chairman IUE Project Scientist NASA Goddard Space Flight Center	
Dr. David L. Lambert University of Texas	Spring, 1984
Dr. George E. McCluskey Lehigh University	Fall, 1984
Dr. Robert Nelson Jet Propulsion Laboratory	Spring, 1983